

ALBANY POLICE DEPARTMENT

2600 Pacific Boulevard SW, Albany, Oregon 97321 | PHONE 541-917-7680 | EMERGENCY DIAL 9-1-1

January 20, 2022

Mr. Mike Willis United States Deputy Sheriff's Association 2909 S. Spruce Wichita, KS 67216

Dear Mr. Willis:

On behalf of the members of the Albany Police department we want to express our sincere appreciation for the thank you cards and donation of the tourniquets and combat gauze packets for our patrol officers.

Thank you for this generous donation. We appreciate the United States Deputy Sheriff's Association for the work you do and the dedication that your organization has for the law enforcement profession.

Sincerely,

Marcia Hamden Chief of Police